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The Planning Commission unanimously recommends that the City Council Community 
Development Committee consider the SMC proposed Chapter 17.37 Downtown Historic 
District Retail Overlay Zone and Snoqualmie Ridge 1 Mixed Use Final Plan and Chapter 12 
Snoqualmie Ridge Development Standards and transmit said proposed amendments to 
the City Council for approval.

The Planning Commission recommends the City Council approve the proposed 
amendments as presented in Attachment A.

Recommended by the City of Snoqualmie Planning Commission on the 
21st of January 2025.

Planning Commission Chair 

Attest by:

Gretchen Garrett 
Deputy City Clerk

Community Development

City of Snoqualmie
P.O. Box 987, Snoqualmie, Washington 98065
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